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automatically so applied. It would appear to be in the Canadian
interest to adopt a "bottom up"” approach to services negotiatioms,
as previously for goods.

From the indications gleaned by the Task Force incidentally to its
designated work, it appears there may be value in an examination
of the possible elaboration of a more structured domestic policy
on services and an overall approach within Canada to the services
sectors and to services trade. This would have to be done in
close consultation with provinces and the private sector, as well
as carefully co-ordinated within Ottawa. If put in hand, it would
facilitate our development of a long term approach to services
access problems abroad and the identification of key markets for
our exporters in the latter part of this decade and into the
1990's. It could also help domestic economic development and
employment.

For economic, constitutional and political reasomns the provinces
have a good deal of interest in many services and will need to be
closely associated with the continuing work in these areas -

though it is premature to be overly precise about the nature of
that assoclation as yet. Arrangements should be made to inform

the provinces on the outcome of the Task Force's work and the
direction of Government thinking.

Arrangements should be made for feedback to the business and other

private groups which have evinced interest in the Task Force and
whose future cooperation will be needed.
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